
Good Sunday evening Pelicans!   

 

Tomorrow begins our FSA testing with 4th and 5th graders taking 

their writing test.  Families,  this test is how our school earns it’s 

grade, along with the other subjects tested in April and May.  We 

have worked so hard this year and need you to do your part by 

making sure all 4th and 5th graders get a good night sleep tonight 

and arrive on time tomorrow morning.  If your child has been sick 

it’s best to keep them home and not try to force them to take the 

test as we do have make up days as well.  We want them to have 

the best possible conditions to do their very best.   

 

Tomorrow the Kindergarten students will be learning about bike 

safety because we want to keep our littlest pelicans safe as they 

start learning this new skill.  Be sure to ask them about it when 

they come home.   

 

Tuesday night is our PTO McPelican dinner at McDonalds and we 

hope you will come on out as part of the proceeds come right back 

to Gulfside.  You can even go through the drive-thru anytime 

between 5 and 7 p.m.  Boys and Girls pick out your clothes for  

 

Wednesday as it’s spring picture day for your class.     

 

Thursday is a busy Gulfside day as we kick off the morning with 

3rd grade inviting all parents to come read and eat green eggs and 

ham in celebration of Dr. Suess’ birthday.   

 

Join us in the Community School beginning at 8:45.  From 4 to 5 

pm we will have our continuation of the Kidding Around Yoga, 

which has been a huge success!  We even had a wonderful parent 

donate yoga mats for all the students.  Thursday night is the 

complimentary community dinner at the Holiday Lake Civic 

Center from 5:30 to 6:30.  All families are invited.   

 



Friday is our Citizen of the Month so make sure you have your 

invitation to come on out and eat breakfast while your child gets 

special recognition.   

 

Lastly, 5th graders who are interested in the Infinity program at 

PRSMS must turn in your application by Friday to your teachers.  

 

Thanks for all the continued support and hoping everyone has a 

magnificent week!   


